ol

Greetings all - December 2015

Another holiday missive to wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy
Holidays. We and all the critters are doing well - or at least maintaining.
Linda did take a spill in mid-October and broke her left wrist but cast is off
and healing well.

Its amazing each year seems so busy but so sparse when looking back. Both
Linda and I are still involved (and perhaps too much so) in our volunteer
work: Linda with habitat restoration and wildlife rescue, and Chad with the
Missing in America Project and TaxAide.

Linda took a nice driving trip to Bay Minette and Gulf Shores, AL combining
business and visits with family and forever friends from high school,
stopping to visit with more family and friends along the way. In September
we flew to New York for a long weekend, staying adjacent to Central Park
with our forever travel mates, Kathy & Paul. Our visit coincided with Pope
Francis but he missed seeing us as we skirted all the security around town.
The museum at the World Trade Center is well worth a visit.

Of course our Cuba trip last December was fantastic and perfect timing as

the US announced the opening of relations with Cuba a few days after our

return. If you are contemplating a trip, we’d suggest you do it sooner than
later, before the “entrepreneurs” move in.

Our sincere best wishes to you for the coming season and following year.

Chad & Linda Swedberg
12975 Trails End

Austin, Texas 78737-9503
512-288-9390
swedtex@austin.rr.com
lintex@austin.rr.com
www.swedtex.info
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